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Sustainability in Action

Mr. Steve Giesbrecht
Borough Manager
Borough of Petersburg
PO Box 329
Petershurg, AK 99833

Dear Steve,
Republic Services is pleased to extend the current Municipal Solid Waste and Transportation
and Disposal Agreement between Petersburg (Borough) and Republic Services for an additional

two-year period with the inclusion of the mutually negotiated terms.

Here are the new terms of your contract:

The new rate for disposal will include a 30-ton container minimum, and a per ton rate of
$172.86.

The new rates for recycling will include a 30-ton container minimum, the recycling
component rate will be $63.92, and the recycling processing component rate will be
$63.43.

The new rate will commence beginning on September 1, 2023.

Republic will continue to pass through to the Borough AML’s fuel recovery charges.

The annual Pl beginning on September 1 of 2024 will be a fixed 5.5% for both your
recycling and disposal rates.

The Borough will have the ability to unilaterally exercise an additional one-year
extension to this agreement and must be communicated to Republic by February 1, of
2025.

Once this contract has been completed either after two or three years, the Borough will
be required to utilize its own containers for solid waste disposal and transport.

We are looking forward to continuing our partnership with Petersburg and please contact Steve
Gilmore if you have any additional questions.
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